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March 9
th
, 2024  

On the Hook Fish & Chips  
 

March madness visited the BMCU March 5
th

 

and the food truck encountered some 

mechanical issues.  Attempt #2 was much more 

successful on March 9
th

 at the Auto Zone.  

Members bundled up and enjoyed some 

delicious fish & chips in the scenic parking lot. 

More Pictures 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

March 17
th
, 2024  

Black Sheep Bar & Grill  
 

What a beautiful day for a BMCU brunch and 

get together.  After pounding on the door, right 

at 10am, to let us in, 33 members enjoyed the 

warmth of Rawson and his Black Sheep crew.  

As in the past, the BMCU took over a good 

portion of the establishment.  Since many of the 

members took advantage of the sunny weather 

and drove their Britmobiles, several customers 

were enticed to come in and ask questions 

regarding the colorful little cars parked outside.  

The brunches were all very tasty and all came 

out of the kitchen very quickly, except for one 

order.  Sorry, Jon. 

For the folks that had to leave early, you missed 

the bag pipe band that had been playing in the 

parking lot.  They filed in and started playing.  

They asked about our cars and even dedicated 

a song to the BMCU! 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Page 1 

 

  

https://bmcutah.org/newsletters/photos/nggallery/album/on-the-hook-3-24


 

April 2024  

 

Volume 33 

Issue 4 

 

 
 

March 23
rd

, 2024  

Eureka & B’s Hangout  
 

Bottom line first:  A great group of 38 

members brought their 25 vehicles from seven 

different Utah counties to make the trek from 

Saratoga Springs to Eureka. 

Middle line:  The group took over B's 

Hangout.  It's great to see the pleased look on 

the proprietor's faces when we fill their 

establishment. 

 

Top line:  Brandon and Crystal were happy to 

see the BMCU again this year and invited us 

back for next year. 

                  

Over the top:  Levi did a wonderful job hosting 

the Run, contacting B's Hangout and leading 

the group.  No one got lost nor had an 

overheating engine. lol   The windspeed was 

high which made keeping our LBCs on the 

pavement a bit of a challenge. 

 

More Pictures 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Idaho British Car Show  
Hello Fellow British Car Clubbers,  

The Idaho British Car Club would like to 

extend an invitation to your club members to 

join us for a really fun weekend in September, 

2024 in the beautiful mountains of McCall, 

Idaho. 

Last year, the Payette Lakes Chapter of the 

Antique and Classic Wooden Boat Society 

invited us to show our cars, and we did.  Their 

custom painting poster even included an MG!.  

Well we are going back, and if your up to a nice 

drive, we'd love to have you join us.   

The details are attached and we would love you 

to post this on your events page and share with 

your members.  All they need to do is contact 

me if they have any questions, and if they plan 

to attend and I can send them the registration 

form. 

Looking forward to sharing some show time, 

lakeside with you! 

Mike and Marj Dougherty, Members and 

Payette Show Hosts 

marjdougherty@gmail.com 
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Lucas Calendar 

 

Feb 10:  Potluck Planning Meeting 

Feb 17:  Tech Session 

Mar 17:  St. Paddy’s Brunch 

Mar 23:  Eureka Run 

Apr 27:  Ogden Canyon/North Ogden Divide 

May 25:  Memorial Day Tour to Torrey 

Jun 08:  Chalk Creek Run and Picnic 

Jun 15:  Field Day 

Jun 29:  Monte Cristo 

Jul 13:  Time/Speed/Distance Rally 

Aug 10:  Early Morning Mirror Lake Run 

Aug 24:  Trappers Loop 

Sep 02:  State Street Cruise 

Sep 28:  Alpine Loop & BBQ 

Oct 12:  Nebo Fall Color Tour & Luncheon 

Nov 09:  Season End Dinner @ Left Fork Grill 

Midweek Madness Drives: TBA 

Watch the group site for email announcements 

Don’t forget impromptu events too.  Tech 

Session anyone? 

  

 

Club Officers 2024  
 

Governor General - Roger Davis 

Lt. Governor - Kent Jensen 

 

Chancelor of the Exchequer - Pat Rich 

 

Quartermaster - Roger Hemingway 

 

Web Master - Drew Frink 

 

Membership Director - Dennis Walkingshaw 

 

Newsletter Editor - Nghia Nguyen 

 

Contact BMCU 

  

 

Exchequer report  
 

Account balance 2023:                       $ 2,876.41 

Contributions:                                       $ 267.00 

Merchandise Sales:                               $ 233.56 

Debit 2023:                                        $ 1,000.81 

Current Balance 3/24:                        $ 2,376.16 
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